
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Kay Flynn 
Thursday, August 01,2002 11:26 AM 
Pat Lee 
Cochran Keating; Sandy Moses; Ruth Nettles; Matdda Sanders 
RE: 

Pat, we'll use your e-mail to open a docket today for processing the depreciation study, and move the study to the new 
docket. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Pat Lee 
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2002 9 2 4  AM 
To: Ruth Nettles; Kay Flynn 
Cc: Sandy Moses 
Subject : 

Good morning. I just realized that FPUC erroneously submitted its depreciation study (document number 07848-02) last 
week with its waiver request docket number (020327-El). This document needs to be removed from 020327-El and a 
new docket opened to process the depreciation study. Thanks. 

Pat Lee 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-41 3-6453 
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